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May 10, 2022 

 

Rocky Mount 

Elementary School 
2400 Rocky Mountain Road, Marietta, GA 30066 
 
Dear Rocky Mount Families, 

 

Fifth grade finished up their End of Grade testing last week, and third 

grade began testing yesterday. Fourth grade will test next week. We 

are excited that CCSD is purchasing laptop carts for every classroom 

next year which should help shorten the testing window! Thank you for 

helping your student arrive at school on time each morning! 
 

~Rocky the Roadrunner 
 

 

Third Grade EOG Testing This Week! 

3rd grade students will take ELA EOG Wednesday and Math 

EOG Thursday and Friday so please be on time for school.  

 

Fourth Grade Begins EOG Next Week 

4th grade students will take ELA & Math EOG Monday, 5/16-

Friday, 5/20 so please be on time for school.  

 

Books Are Now Overdue 

All books were due in the Learning Commons yesterday, May 

9th. The Learning Commons will share if your child has book 

overdue. 

 

High School Seniors Rocky Mount Walk 

We are excited to invited any former Rocky Mount students 

who are graduating from high school to come walk through 

the halls one more time on Monday, May 23rd, at 8:00 a.m. 

Click here to read all the details. 

 

Student Appreciation Week 

The Rocky Mount students have worked hard all year, and 

they have made lots of progress. The students have suggested 

a Student Appreciation Week to celebrate all that they have 

done! Click here to see the fun activities we have planned for 

next week to celebrate the students and the end of the school 

year!. 

 

 
Upcoming Events 

   

May 9-13  

  3rd EOG Testing 

 

May 12 

Jim ‘N Nicks Spirit Night 

 

May 13 

Kindergarten Family Picnic 

 

May 15 

Chorus Sings at Braves game 

11:35am 

 

May 16 – 20 

Student Appreciation Week 

 

May 16 – 20 

4th EOG Testing 

 

May 20 

4th Grade Family Picnic 

 

May 20 

5th Grade Kickball Game 

 

May 23-25 

Early Release Days 

 
 
Please do not let students out 

of the car on Rocky Mountain 

Rd. to walk up to school. 

Please have students stay in 

the car and go through the 

car line. Thank you for 

helping us to keep students 

safe. 

https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/Eds1uhj22cZMgN8sI1EEdLcBc4SJ71HYNJxeOfXF3wkhFQ?e=xE1hkO
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/ETB7jDzMqPdNulySFs5aIGABoPYEiS4X-YtWhTtINZyIGg?e=qEHj6t
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/ETB7jDzMqPdNulySFs5aIGABoPYEiS4X-YtWhTtINZyIGg?e=qEHj6t
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/peggy_fleming_cobbk12_org/ETB7jDzMqPdNulySFs5aIGABoPYEiS4X-YtWhTtINZyIGg?e=qEHj6t
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More Important News  

Last Spirit Night 

The PTA’s last spirit night is this Thursday, May 12 at Jim ‘N Nicks Bar-

B-Que. 4:00-8:00 pm; 3420 Sandy Plains Rd, Building 100. PTA 

will receive 10% of sales but click here to see the flyer that you 

must show. The flyer is also coming home in the Tuesday folder 

today.  

 

Early Release Days 

Monday, May 23rd, Tuesday, May 24th and Wednesday, May 

25th are early release days. Announcements begin at 12:10pm 

and buses will leave campus at 12:30pm. Please plan 

accordingly!  

 

Order 2022-23 School Supplies Online 

Rocky Mount PTA is offering the opportunity to purchase 

school supplies through the online EduKit program as a 

convenient option for busy families. Your student's school 

supplies will be delivered to the school in time for Orientation, 

the week before school begins. Click here to access the site.  

 

PTA Board of Director Positions Open 

Are you interested in getting more involved at Rocky Mount? 

Please consider volunteering to help the PTA in any of their 

wonderful committees that do so much to support the school. 

Click here to read about open Board of Director positions – 

don’t worry, you will have lots of support if you volunteer for 

any of the positions! 😊 

 

Lost & Found Donated on the Last Day of School 

The items are overflowing again!  Please have your child look 

in the hallway by the cafeteria for their hoodies, water bottles, 

hats, jackets, etc.  

 

Top 10 Reasons to Check ParentVue Regularly!  

Feeling out-of-the-loop about your child? ParentVue has a lot 

of valuable information regarding grades, cafeteria activity, 

attendance, automatic alerts, etc. Click here for all of the 

details.\  
 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

PTA Update 
A huge thank you to the PTA 

and everyone who donated 

goodies for Staff 

Appreciation Week! The staff 

definitely felt the love and 

support of the community all 

week! 
 

Foundation Update 

Thank you to the Rocky 

Mount Foundation for 

funding the STEM Instructor 

position for the 2021-22 

school year! The students 

have thoroughly enjoyed 

working with Mrs. Swan in the 

STEM Lab each week! We 

look forward to the wonderful 

adventures in the lab next 

year thanks to your 

generosity! 

 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

Update 

A huge thank you to the 

members of the Rocky Mount 

Principal’s Advisory Council 

who have served during the 

2021-2022 school year. If you 

would like to be a member of 

the Principal’s Advisory 

Council for the 2022-2023 

school year, please email 

Mrs. Fleming at 

peggy.fleming@cobbk12.org.   
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